

Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

SMRLD - Masks required again

Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org> Fri, Jul 30, 2021 at 2:18 PM

Dear friends, we have updated our masking policy to align with current recommendations from the CDC and IDPH. Masks, covering both your nose and mouth, are now required to be worn by staff and patrons while inside the Library. The exception is for those two years of age and under. We truly appreciate your understanding, kindness, and cooperation as we work to keep our community safe.



If you are unable to wear a proper face covering, we will try our best to provide reasonable accommodations for you; please do not enter the Library in this case. Please call 618-452-6238 x730 to make other arrangements.

The Library does have disposable masks available for those who need one. We also provide curbside service for those who cannot tolerate a mask.

> Thank you for your cooperation. Tina Hubert, Executive Director

Tina



Serving the communities of Granite City, Mitchell, and Pontoon Beach, Illinois 2001 Delmar Avenue Granite City, IL 62040 (618) 452-6238 Ext. 781

Mask Requirements August 2021.pdf 478K